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ERO NEWS 35 
Dear ERO family,  
 
 
First of all, I hope that you have all started the 
year well. I hope that it will be a good, healthy 
and successful one for all of us. 
 

 
 
If you would like to share news from your 
association/your country with other ERO 
members, please take the opportunity to 
publish it on our new website (soon to go live) 
and on our social media channels. 
 
Our social media team (info@erodental.com)  
looks forward to your contributions and 
messages. 
 

Toothbrushing Brochure 

 
On the new website you will also find a 
downloadable PDF version of the 
Toothbrushing brochure produced by the 
Dutch Dental Association KNMT in 
collaboration with the WG Ageing Population. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ERO Plenary Session Spring 2024  
 

 
 
Finally, we would like to cordially invite you to 
attend the plenary meeting in Limassol 
(Cyprus) from (25)26-27 April 2024. You will 
soon receive the corresponding programme 
with the registration forms by e-mail.     
 

 
 
Kind regards,  
Simona Dianiskova, ERO President  
 

* 

Dates 
 
26/27 April 2024 
Limassol, Cyprus 
ERO-Plenary Session 
 

September 2024 
Istanbul, Türkyie 
ERO-Plenary Session 
 

April 2025 
Applications are welcome – please send to the 
ERO secretariat (secretariat@erodental.org)  
until 1 April 2024 
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